
NEWSLETTER

EeRS- the first South wave is happening.
 If you still need to onboard please do

this ASAP. 

To onboard click here

Following a “landslide” general
election result for Labour, the AOP

has called for primary care
investment to be at the forefront
of the new Government’s plans.

LOC-HES Engagement
Roadshows!

The first engagement event presented
by Mark McCracken and Irfan Razvi

was on 15th July at UHNM.
Designed to provide eye departments
the Primary care Optometry update-
the frameworks, the challenges and

the collaborative future opportunites.
UHDB and RWT to follow!

LOC Referral Refinement
Event was a success!

3 Events centred around 3 HES trusts
serving Staffordshire.

The events are designed to help improve
the quality of referrals and enhance

understanding of pathways including EeRS.
The 1st was in collaboration with UHNM. 

UHDB and RWT events coming soon...

The LOC AGM was held on 15th July. 
Thank you to those who attended.

It is a non-election year so an
unchanged committee.

For those who could not attend, the
presentations will be made available

on the website soon.

Enhanced services update 
CUES & Paediatric Shared Care service

spec & tariff are being reviewed. LOC
pushing for improvements - watch this

space!

Staffs LOC CPD day booking link is now
live! Join us on 14th October in the

beautiful Boat House at Aston Marina
for a day filled with CPD points, news

and networking.
Please book early to avoid

disappointment as last year’s event
was full! CLICK HERE
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